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*PRESS RELEASE* 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: 7/24/2023 
FOR INFORMATION, CONTACT: Michael J. Clark, PE (810) 388-4027 

 
King Road between Belle River Road and Recor Road in China 
Township will be closed to traffic until the week of December 13th, 2023 
for Bridge Replacement. 

 
Work includes removing the entire existing bridge superstructure, placing new steel beam 
superstructure with concrete deck, new guardrail, asphalt paving, and site restoration. 
 
Access will be maintained to local traffic within the construction zone, including homes and 
businesses, during the closure.  Emergency vehicles will have access to local properties 
throughout the entire project.  Access across Belle River on King Road will NOT be 
permitted.  Local residents are encouraged to plan for delays due to construction.  We 
request your cooperation and patience. 
 
This project is financed by the St. Clair County Road Commission, State of Michigan 
Bridge and the Federal Highway Administration at a total estimated cost of construction at 
$2,500,000.  The work will be performed by Miller LS Bridge Construction. 
   

 


